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Subject: Fwd: [External]:Re: [External]:Re: Timbro 9-59-3 Sales Line

 <JBerghorn@verdadresources.com> Fri, Dec 1, 8:14
to Mike Cugnetti
Jeff Berghorn

You are viewing an attached message. State.co.us Executive Branch Mail can't verify the authenticity of
attached messages.

Final confirmation on the Timbro pipeline decommissioning. Any documentation you can pass along to me after the
fact would be greatly appreciated. 
Thanks, 
Jeff

Begin forwarded message:

From: Ken Knox <ken@knoxwater.com>
Date: December 1, 2023 at 8:05:52 PM MST
To: Jeff Berghorn <JBerghorn@verdadresources.com>, ron timmerman <tlccolo@yahoo.com>
Subject: [External]:Re: [External]:Re: Timbro 9-59-3 Sales Line

Good evening Jeff.  We are good to go for decommissioning the pipeline as described in
items 1-4 below and providing the relevant documentation.
Please enjoy your weekend
Ken

Ken Knox, P.E. PhD
Knox Water Engineers, L.P.
4250 Honey Locust Drive
Englewood, CO 80113

Mobile: 303.263.4608

Ken@knoxwater.com

From: Ken Knox <ken@knoxwater.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2023 4:10 PM
To: Jeff Berghorn <JBerghorn@VerdadResources.com>; ron timmerman <tlccolo@yahoo.com>
Subject: Re: [External]:Re: Timbro 9-59-3 Sales Line
 
Thanks Jeff We are in the process of inspecting the pipeline route to verify the
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